No. : MGMT-0B/2019/X — 599

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that during a period of 015t Februari 2019 — 30th September
2019, Mr. M. Farras Atha Naufal H worked at PT OPAC Barata for our
client “PT. ELNUSA TBK” as HSSE Project As he left the company due
to end of contract, I welcome this opportunity to provide a recommendation
on his behalf.

I appreciate that during that time, he has shown his dedication and loyalty

to the company.
I wish very best for his career endeavors.
Sincerely,

Jakarta, 4th October 2019
PT. OPAC Barata-(%

(s

Neti Herawati

Director

DT ADAM D
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